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Dear Committee Members, 

     I am a retired general and forensic psychiatrist who practiced in Portland for 30 

years.  I am opposed to spending money to study the addiction problem in Portland.  

This is money that could be spent more wisely.  Studying the problem is not going to 

make it go away and unlikely to lead to any additional findings that will benefit the 

public.   

 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Dodson, MD 

 


